COURT OF QUEEN’S BENCH OF ALBERTA

ANNOUNCEMENT - FAMILY AND CIVIL PRACTICE NOTES

New Family and Civil Practice Notes will come into force on March 1, 2011, and will apply to applications
made on or after that date.

All prior Family and Civil Practice Notes will be rescinded, effective March 1, 2011.
The new Family and Civil Practice Notes are posted at the Court's website, at:

http://www.albertacourts.ab.ca/CourtofQueensBench/PracticeNotes/tabid/93/Default.aspx



